

## Institute for Regenerative Medicine

June 2015

## Welcome to our e-newsletter!

We look forward to a busy and full summer here at the Institute. As part of our Summer Scholars program, we recently welcomed 16 students from universities across the nation to spend 10 weeks performing research under the guidance of WFIRM faculty mentors. We are expecting a full house in July for our week-long Regenerative Medicine Essentials course. Registration for the course is still open if you would like to attend. Some of our featured sessions include "The Secret Lives of Stem Cells: Genomics, Epigenetics, and Cell Therapy" with Dr. Jeanne Loring from the Scripps Research Institute and "Synthesis and Characterization of Polymeric Biomaterials" with Dr. Buddy Ratner from the University of Washington. We hope to see you in July!

All the best,

Anthony Atala Director, Wake Forest Institute for Regenerative Medicine



Researchers Make Progress Engineering **Digestive System Tissues** 



New Discoveries Advance Efforts to Build Replacement Kidneys in the Lab



The Institute's 3D Printing Program Highlighted in Smithsonian Magazine



Meet the Student Scholars Working in the Lab this Summer

**New Podcast Episode Features** Summer Scholars Alumni

Institute's Work Included in Wall Street Journal Article

**Advanced Manufacturing Reports on Educational Ops at WFIRM** 

> **Register Now: Regenerative** Medicine Essentials Course







Connect with us.

## WakeHealth.edu/WFIRM

View our Privacy Policy for more information. Please do not respond directly to this email.

© 2014 Wake Forest Baptist Medical Center. All rights reserved.

Wake Forest Baptist Medical Center, Medical Center Boulevard, Winston-Salem, NC 27157